
 
 

 
 
 

SPC COVID -19 Communication        
4/24/20 
 
The end of week six has arrived. I am sure we are all ready to return to normal as quickly 
as possible, however, it appears we have at least two more weeks until that can start 
based on Governor Cooper’s plan that was released yesterday. Plans give us direction, 
help us measure progress, and stay on task. While nothing is guaranteed, at least we now 
have a goal for a return to normal (whatever that may be). Let’s all hope that conditions 
continue to improve, and we are able to start to see a slow return to normal as planned. 
 
This has been a challenging time for all of us, but we have made it this far, together. 
Continue to support each other, support your family, your neighbors, our communities. 
Whatever it takes, two weeks or two months, we will make it through one day at a time, 
together. Have a great weekend, Remain Cautious and Stay Safe. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


